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To all of my wonderful friends at BPA, 
 
What a wonderful week I had in school last week, as I managed to meet some of our Rec and Year 5 pupils. 
Wednesday was also another really special day, as I spent time with our wonderful Year 2/3/4 pupils. I enjoyed 
fabulous walks and was so excited to see you all working. Miss Green and Mr Wingfield were so proud of 
everyone and how dedicated you all were to your learning. I know they loved seeing all of your beautiful faces.  
 
Here are some of my fabulous friends in Reception - I just loved spending time with you all and cannot wait 
until we can do this every single day! 

 
 
On Friday afternoon Miss Green and Dylan took me for my very first puppy groom. It is a bit like going to the 
hairdressers - I had a shampoo, cut and blow dry. The lovely lady even cut my claws.  
Look at my before and after pictures - Miss Green says I look adorable and you can actually see my face now. 
Lots of my puppy fur has been cut away and I feel like velvet. I know you are going to love stroking me when I 
see you all next.  

 
Before               After     



I am getting really good at walking too. I start my first set of puppy classes on the 19th July. I am doing a 
really great job but I am hoping to meet some new “puppy” friends when I go to my new classes. Miss Marick 
loves taking me for a walk in school  too- she is my best friend! 
 
I am really looking forward to meeting more of you this week - make sure you ask your teacher to come and take 
me for a walk.  
 

 
 
Well done everyone for continuing to do such a great job on google classroom - I am so proud of you all and 
think your work is Wooftastic! 
 
Lots of love 
 
Hamish  

 
 
 

 


